


Teaching Staff:

Mrs E North  and Mrs S Graham

Teaching assistants:

Mrs Riches
Mrs Webb



Autumn term:
Extreme Earth

Spring term:
Raiders, Invaders and Settlers

Summer term: 
We’ll meet again



•Key Stage 2 SATs will take place in the week beginning 10th May 
2021.

•Statutory tests will be administered in the following subjects:

oReading (60 minutes)

oSpelling (approximately 15 minutes)

oPunctuation, Vocabulary and Grammar (45 minutes)

oMathematics
- Paper 1: Arithmetic (30 minutes)
- Paper 2: Reasoning (40 minutes)
- Paper 3: Reasoning (40 minutes)



Writing:

Writing will be continually teacher assessed throughout the year, 
across all subjects.

Writing is not externally assessed, other than the spelling, 
punctuation and grammar test.

Further details will be given about SATs at a later date.



Children are set homework, each week in  spelling, English 
and Maths.

All homework is given out on a Friday and then marked 
during the week at staggered intervals.

Tuesday –English
Wednesday – Maths
Thursday – Spellings
(These may change depending on timetable)

Home work club will run Friday lunch times.



Sex Education is part of our Year 6 curriculum.  

We focus on puberty and the changes involved in this. 

More details of the content of the lessons will follow at a later 
date.



We would encourage children to be responsible for their own 
equipment:

Resource packs
Homework planners
Water bottles
Reading books and reading diaries



• Support with homework

• Secure times tables knowledge

• Encourage writing activities for fun – diary entries etc.

• Encourage reading for fun – include a variety of  non-fiction and 
fiction materials – newspapers, magazines

• Daily reading – focus upon comprehension and the understanding of 
the text, rather than reading aloud. 

• Helping them become more independent and organised


